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Spring Clean Up Has Begun!
On Saturday, April 17, board members, garden club members and volunteers kicked off spring 
cleaning and maintenance with heaps of yard work, including mowing, raking, weeding, transplanting 
and trimming. On Monday, April 19, Menard County Garden Club members worked in the yard. More 
yard work remains to be done, as well as porch painting and interior cleaning. Bid requests have been 
made for the bay window repair work.

Menard County Garden Club Plant/Produce Sale
Certificates are available for purchasing plants at Seaney Farms from April thru October. Pro-
ceeds from the program go to support gardening projects throughout Menard County, includ-
ing ELM. To buy a certificate or for more information, contact Kathy Olesen at 217-341-0757.
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Music on the Back Porch 
Two Events in May!

3PM to 5PM
Bring a lawn chair and beverages of choice. Snacks provided.

The Roastineers - May 16 Kathy Olesen - May 23

Stay tuned for more Music on the Back Porch events throughout the summer and fall.

Friends of Edgar Lee Masters Memorial Museum

We depend on your donations. If you haven’t yet done so, please consider renewing or joning the 
Friends of Edgar Lee Masters Memorial Museum. [Pro-tip: Friends memberships make great gifts!!]

Membership Levels

$15 Writer
$30 Editor
$100 Nobel
$ Other donation 

Checks payable to:
Edgar Lee Masters Memorial Museum

Mail to:
Friends of Edgar Lee Masters
PO Box 12
Petersburg IL  62675

The Friends of Edgar Lee Masters Memo-
rial Museum is a subcommittee of Edgar 
Lee Masters Museum, Inc. a 501c3 not-for-
profit organization dedicated to preserving 
the childhood home of Edgar Lee Masters 
while promoting Illinois history, poetry and 
the arts for present and future generations. 
All donations are tax deductible.

Museum is supported 100% by donations.

It Takes Life to 
Love Life

Many thanks to those who have renewed their Friends membership for 2021! 


